
Introduce your toddler to  
Smart Love Preschool 
• �Free Toddler Story & Play Date once a 

month. Check our website for dates and 
times. www.smartlovepreschool.org

• �Try a Free Toddler Explorations Class  
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9:00 to 
10:00 a.m. Please email kelly.perez@
smartlovefamily.org to sign up.

• �Drop-In Classes for toddlers 12 – 36 
months | Mondays and Wednesdays from 
2:00 to 3:00 p.m. | Register on our site:  
www.smartlovefamily.org 
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Smart Love® Newsletter

Busy, Busy Bees! Our ‘Playschool’ 
program for 2s & 3s is a hit!

	 SPRING/SUMMER 2018
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As soon as the front door opens every morning 
children sprint to their classroom excited to 
discover what new and fun things they will learn 
and do that day. And, as one parent put it, “What 
a fantastic beginning to their school experience!”

Children easily engage with their teacher 
discovering sand table tea parties, “tape” floor 
streets, picture book readings, Magna-Tile and 
block structures, dress-up clothes, and so much 
more. Classroom activities are designed to 
stimulate their curiosity and foster exploration. 
With teachers’ consistent, supportive responses 
and encouragement each 2-3 year old feels ready 
to branch out and explore new things. With each 
new step, our toddlers are more confident and 
competent in the classroom. This in turn makes 
coming to school enjoyable and exciting for them. 

Learning about community is also a key feature 
of “Playschool.” A wonderful example is snack 
time, when all the children come together and 
learn about each other. Something that the 
children love to do during snack time is listen to 
the sound of each other’s pretzel crunch. “Do you 

want to hear my crunch?” they ask as everyone 
leans in to hear. Each child takes a turn and the 
others patiently wait for their turns! By having 
fun while “taking turns”, the children discover for 
themselves how good it feels to be heard and to 
hear others.

The Smart Love approach to early childhood 
education creates a positive school experience 
with a gentle separation process, making the 
transition to school so much easier and enjoyable 
for parents and children alike. We familiarize 
the children with a routine and activities similar 
to the preschool but age-appropriate for a 2-3 
year-old. We also offer classes for children under 
2 and their parent/caregiver. 

Since our doors opened in October, the number 
of families coming to Smart Love has been 
steadily growing as word is spreading. If you 
have questions or are interested in enrolling your 
child, please contact our Preschool Director 
Kelly Perez at kelly.perez@smartlovefamily.org or 
773.665.8052 ext. 120. 
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Rev Up! for Smart Love
Monday, June 11, 2018 from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m.

Revolution Brewing, 2323 N. Milwaukee Ave, 
Chicago, IL 60647
Raise a pint and raise funds 
to help Chicagoland children 
at Revolution Brewing! 
Bring your friends and savor 
Revolution’s signature brews 
and their delicious menu. 

Rev Up! is a key part of the 
support that the Smart Love 
Associate Board provides for 
our early childhood education, 
counseling, parenting and 
therapeutic learning services 
for nearly 1,000 children and families every year, ensuring happier, 
healthier futures. 

For more info on Rev Up!, go to our website www.smartlovefamily.
org and click on the News & Events button at top of page.

smart love preschool’s  summer  lawn party
SATURDAY, JULY 28, 2018 

FROM 10:00 A.M. TO 1:00 P.M. 
2222 N. KEDZIE BLVD IN LOGAN SQUARE

PRESCHOOL

Children’s Garden Planted and 
Growing! 
For the past eight years, the Natalie G. Heineman Smart Love Preschool 
has integrated a gardening and nature curriculum into its early childhood 
education program, and it has become one of the most beloved aspects of 
the preschool. With organic gardens planted and tended by the children, 
the teachers offer abundant opportunities for play-based experiences to 
enrich learning in an environmentally conscious context. 

Our gardener-in-residence works with each classroom teacher to develop 
lesson plans and activities that are meaningful to the children. The 
gardener also manages the garden and leads many of the activities. Hands-
on learning in the garden and the season-extending greenhouse as well 
as in the classroom (e.g. seeds starts, worm bed, and garden activities) 
takes place all year long. As children work together to create, maintain 
and enjoy their school garden, they are exposed to concepts such as 
symbiotic relationships of plants and animals, solar energy, plant lifecycles, 
photosynthesis, cooperation, environmental stewardship and ecological 
awareness. 

Last December, a team of intrepid volunteers from the tax department at 
Exelon braved a brutally cold day to re-build the greenhouse that moved 
with us to our new home in Logan Square from our former campus in 
Buena Park. We are so grateful for their hard work since, with the planting 
season now underway, the preschoolers are getting the seed starts and 
other plants that have been nurtured in the greenhouse into the ground 
on schedule – something that would not have been possible without that 
effort. Our students learned about seeds and growth, plant ecology and so 
much more. And in turn the vegetables the children raise will be featured 
in snacks they help create as well as produce that they will “sell” in the 
regular parents’ farmers market. 

This year will also feature the creation of a new butterfly/hummingbird 
garden in the front of the Heineman Center building that should be in full 
bloom by mid-July.

Join the fun as Smart Love 
hosts an outdoor summer 
extravaganza! Bring the 
whole family and invite your 
friends and neighbors as we 
officially introduce ourselves 
to Logan Square and the wider 
community. We will have Miko’s 
Italian Ice®, arts & crafts, a 
gardening activity, bubbles and 
balloon animals, games and a 
special performance by  
Miss Jamie from the Farm!  

Mark your calendars!   
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Little Feet, Big Fun! raises over $50,000 to help  
children thrive
Over 150 friends gathered at the Chicago Cultural Center in March 
for the 2018 Scholarship Gala to show their support for our mission 
to help children and families have happier and more productive 
lives. The Gala is the centerpiece of our effort to serve every child 
and families that comes to Smart Love. All funds raised at the event 
support our services for families in need. We owe a huge thank-you 
to event chair Katie Karn, her dedicated team of volunteers—and the 
incredible generosity of our many donors and friends.

Special Thanks to our 2018 Gala Sponsors 

Gold Supporters

Emily and Robert Carroll 
 
Silver Supporters

Kelly Jones and Michael Zakalik 
and Family 
 
Bronze Supporters

Anne Crees and Jose Cheesman

Carolyn and David Friedman

Katie and Ted Karn

Diana and Robert Jackson

John Joyce

Katherine L. Knight

Martha Heineman Pieper

Cecelia Pikul and Tom Gallagher

Anne and Stephen Rowley

Susan and Richard Sanders

Rebekah Scheinfeld and  
Ben Seigle

Maureen and Adam Spielman

Tom Von Geldern 
 
Champions

Paul Beatrici

Amy Bergren

Bonny Jackson

John Lorentzen

Emily Lorentzen and  
Brian Bedwell

Debra Huttenberg

Jean and Chuck Murphy

Mark Steinberg

Sara Stone

Diane Yetter 
 
 

Leaders

Karen Bloom

Tiffany Cannon and Aaron Baker

Michael Conway

Amber and Jeremy Guenther

Debbie Green and Rich Lipman

Sara and Ty Johnson

Carol Johnson

Jean Lennox

Bethany and Spencer Lokken

Walter D. Miller

Kelly and Juan Perez

Maureen and Neil Shapiro

Marian Sharkey

Annemarie Slobig

Gina and Jeff Smith

Tanya Stippich and  
Douglas Sanders

Patricia Walker and  
Stephen Budde 
 
Gala Supporters

Barbara Alexander

Sarah and Kyle Ambrose

Michelle Armstrong

John Askounis

Kate Bacca

Cynthia Bathurst and  
James Rodgers

Louise and Brian Benzer

Anthony Bianchi

Scott Bieber

David Bohrer

Kevin and Laura Clauss

Pam Crandall

Sheila Crumrine

Colleen Curtis and Isaac Fallon

Patrizio Fradiani

Tammy and Ryan Garrity

Kate and Dan Gibbons

Beth and Marty Good

Debbie and Bill Hammer

Patricia M. Hardy

Victoria Heineman Pieper

Talli Hitt

Julia Howland and  
Jonathan Tottleben

Angela Hunsicker and  
Chris Daniels

Cheryl and Joe Irmiter

Yuko and Timothy Izzo

Stephen Jackson

Douglas Justus

Georgia and Kevin Keleher

Mae and Rod Kingzette

Janet Korish

Tere Lopez

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vanessa Matheny

JB McWethy

Trish Miller

Douglas H. Morrison

Lindsey Pence

Read Penn

Devi and Hari Raja

Anne Reilly

Marcia Rotheiser

Alice Gilman Saks

Daniel Santa Cruz

Terra and David Sarmento

Louise K. Smith

Nora Smith

Chris Soderlund

Larry Sondler

Bob and Shirley Spencer

Amanda Surridge

Kari Terrill

Jane Weinberg

2018 Gala Supporters

BMO Harris, Trustee of the 
Bowman C. Lingle Trust
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Spotlight on Community Support
July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018

We wish to express our heartfelt thanks to our generous donors whose gifts to our Campaign for our New Home, as well as our Annual and 
Program Fund provide essential funding to support our work with children and families from across the community—this generosity allows us to 
provide the very best programs and services for all those who come to us for help. 

Platinum Benefactor

Cristine Russell and  
Ben Heineman, Jr.  
 
Silver Benefactor

Katherine L. Knight

Eva Schaff and Josef Blass 
 
Bronze Benefactor

Emily and Robert Carroll

Catherine Croxson

Carolyn and David Friedman

Katie and Ted Karn

Martha Heineman Pieper 
 
Campaign Benefactor

Patrizio Fradiani and  
Mark L. Steinberg

Mary E. Ittleson

Julie and Scott Moller

Anne and Stephen Rowley

Susan and Richard Sanders 
 

Campaign Builder

Maureen Gorman and  
Neil Shapiro

Barbara and Scott Hudson

Investing in Communities

Diana and Robert Jackson

Jane Kaplan

Valerie Kimball, Chicago Area 
Pediatrics

Latkin Family Foundation

Susan Levinson

Kavita and Brian Matsko

Douglas Morrison

Kelly and Juan Perez 
 
Campaign Supporter

Margaret and Peter Hurst

Judy Maritato

Beverly and Myron Shapiro

Mary Tynes

Ann Wolff

Benefactors

Cristine Russell and  
Ben Heineman, Jr.  
 
Guarantors

Bowman C. Lingle Trust  
(BMO Harris, Trustee)

Emily and Robert Carroll

Community Mental Health Board 
of Oak Park Township

Katherine L. Knight

Oak Park River Forest  
Community Foundation  
 
Partners

Aetna Foundation

Big Cat Foundation

Catherine Croxson

Carolyn and David Friedman

Katie and Ted Karn

Blaine Lesnik

Martha Heineman Pieper 
 
Patrons

Amy Bergren

Martin Friedman

Jean Klingenstein

Julie and Scott Moller

Kate Becker Morrison

Philaine and David Nexon 
 
Advocates

Jennifer and Benjamin Fisher

Ralph Brent Fisher

Jocelyn and Craig Langus

Bethany and Spencer Lokken

Emily Lorentzen and  
Brian Bedwell

Walter D. Miller

Susan and Richard Sanders

Rebekah Scheinfeld and  
Ben Seigle

Kris Manos and Dave Shryock 
 
Associates

Pamela Crandall

Barbara Flynn Currie 

Colleen Curtis and Nick Fallon

Barbara and Scott Hudson

Janet Nexon

Jane and Warren Stolper

Christine Sumida

Richard John Williams

Julia and Erik Wright 
 
Friends

Amazon Smile Foundation

Susann Ball

Jacquelyn Bonavia and  
Reggie Greenwood

Riah and Marvin Brooks

Michael Conway

Patricia M. Hardy

Kelly and Juan Perez

Jill and John Levi

Mabel’s Labels

Maria McKee

Eileen Peck

Eileen Phelan

Beverly and Myron Shapiro

Tea Collection 
 
In-Kind

Louise Benzer

Divine Signs, Brett Herrlinger

Gabriel Environmental Services, 
John Polich

Campaign for Our New Home Annual & Program Fund Donors
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Smart Love’s New Headquarters 
dedicated and named in January 
ceremony 
Building Campaign donors and friends of Smart Love came together on 
January 14, 2018 to celebrate the completion of the renovation and move 
into our new permanent home at 2222 N. Kedzie Blvd. in Chicago's Logan 
Square neighborhood. The event featured the dedication and naming of the 
building as the Natalie & Ben Heineman Smart Love Center - in memory of 
these two champions of children’s causes – and parents of Board Member 
Martha Heineman Pieper and Ben Heineman, Jr. After a program featuring 
remarks and thanks for the tremendous effort and for the outpouring of 
support from many people, Ben Heineman, Jr. cut the ribbon officially 
inaugurating Smart Love’s new home. 

Dr. Martha Heineman Pieper’s 
new children’s book wins  
multiple prizes
Dr. Heineman Pieper, who developed the Smart Love® approach and wrote 
the book, Smart Love, with her late husband William J. Pieper, M.D., has 
published her second children’s story book and it is winning numerous 
awards and prizes. Jilly’s Terrible Temper Tantrums: And How She Outgrew 
Them is an endearing story about Jilly, a happy little kangaroo, who has 
a series of Terrible Temper Tantrums that her parents lovingly help her 
through. The prestigious Mom’s Choice Gold Award for Picture Books cites 
the book for its message that helps families grow emotionally, promotes 
good will and is inspirational and uplifting. In conferring the National 
Parenting Publications Award, NAPPA Director Elena Epstein said, 
“Helping our kids manage and better articulate their feelings is a critical 
part of parenting and this is a delightful book to guide our children through 
their frustrations. We especially like the message that Jilly’s parents will 
always love her, even in the midst of a temper tantrum.” Jilly’s Terrible 
Temper Tantrums also recently has been awarded the Nautilus Silver 
Award Best Children’s Picture Book, Feathered Quill Silver Award for Best 
Children's Book Illustration, and numerous First Prize Purple Dragonfly 
Book Awards. 

NEWS
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Smart Love Preschool Summer Camp!
Smart Love Preschool’s summer camp program embodies the joys of summer. Children ages 2 to 6 
experience our play-based curriculum both indoors and outside. Among the adventures they will have 
are Space Explorers, Under the Sea, Safari Adventures, Chicago Sightseers, Budding Architects, 
Fantastic Farmers, Marvelous Maestros and more! Running through the entire summer is our 
gardening program—hands on activities with our gardener-in-residence. We offer flexible scheduling 
with a two-week minimum registration. Camp runs from June 11 to August 3, 2018. 

Contact us today to sign-up at 773.665.8052, ext. 1 or email Preschool Director Kelly Perez at  
kelly.perez@smartlovefamily.org 

OUR LOCATIONS 
Chicago • Oak Park

2222 N. Kedzie Blvd. | Chicago, Illinois 60647

®

The Smart Love Approach was developed by Martha Heineman Pieper, Ph.D., and William J. Pieper, M.D., and is described in their book Smart Love.  
The Natalie G. Heineman Smart Love Preschool offers classes for three to six year olds, and parent and child programs for children six weeks to 36 
months. Smart Love Family Services provides counseling for children and families based on the Piepers’ therapeutic approach, Inner Humanism®.  
Parenting programs include private parent coaching, educational seminars (co-sponsored by the Intrapsychic Humanism Society), parent training and 
support programs, and publications. © 2018 Smart Love Family Services is an Illinois-based 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. 

2222 N. Kedzie Blvd., Chicago IL 60647 • 773.665.8052, ext. 130 • www.smartlovefamily.org
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Smart Love Offers:
COUNSELING SERVICES 
•	 Play Therapy
•	 Adolescent and Adult Psychotherapy
•	 Parent Guidance and Counseling
•	 Couples and Family Counseling
•	 Child and Adolescent Groups
•	� Testing Services for children,  

adolescents and adults
•	� Autism Treatment Program

EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION 
•	� Toddler Explorations (parent and  

toddlers 12–36 mos.)
•	� ‘Playschool’ for 2s and 3s
•	� Preschool & Kindergarten (half and 

extended day programs for children  
3–6 years)

LEARNING SERVICES
•	� Child & Youth Group Support
•	� Educational Evaluations, Psychological 

& Neuro-Psych Testing
•	� Parent Supports
•	 Therapeutic Tutoring

PARENTING 
•	 Parent Guidance
•	 Parent Education Seminars
•	 Publications for Parents and Families

TO LEARN MORE VISIT  
www.smartlovefamily.org  
www.smartlovepreschool.org
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